
2022 Legislative Update  

Contractor’s Licensing Board 

 

The following bills were enacted by the General Assembly during the 2022 legislative session and 

impact the Contractor’s Licensing Board and/or the Contractor’s Licensing Board licensees:  

 

 

Voluntary Contribution to Public Institutions through Contractor’s Licensure Fees, 

S.888/Act 175 

S.888 adds Section 40-11-40 to require the Contractor’s Licensing Board to provide an applicant 

for a new, reinstatement, or renewal contractor’s license an opportunity, in writing, to make a 

voluntary contribution to be distributed to an accredited public institution of higher learning 

offering courses in construction science, building science or civil engineering. The voluntary 

contributions will be added to the contractor’s license fee and transferred to the State Treasurer 

and credited to the appropriate institution. Applicants and licensees may designate a specific 

accredited institution to receive the contribution, and undesignated contributions will be 

distributed to accredited institutions in a pro rata manner based on program based student 

enrollment. The Act authorizes LLR to retain 5% of the amount distributed for administrative 

expenses associated with the collection and distribution of funds. 

Effective date: July 15, 2022, sixty days after approval of the Governor 

 

Alarm System Fines, H.4889/Act 196 

H.4889 adds Section 40-79-215 to the SC Alarm System Business Act to prohibit an alarm 

business or contractor, or alarm business call center, from being fined or assessed a penalty by a 

local government for false alarms that are not attributed to improper installations, defective 

equipment or operational error by the alarm business contractor. 

Effective date: May 16, 2022 

 

Disclaimer: This legislative update is not intended as legal advice. LLR is providing this 

legislative update to notify licensees of recently enacted legislation that may impact his or 

her practice area or license.  This legislative update provides only a high level overview of 

enacted legislation and licensees are urged to review the entire enacted legislation, which is 

available in the hyperlinks above.  

https://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess124_2021-2022/bills/888.htm
https://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess124_2021-2022/bills/4889.htm

